
CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Picnic in the Park
TODAY: Sunday, June 6th ~ 12:30 pm, Boston Public Garden
Last year, the community of Arlington Street Church and  
Rev. Kim started a new tradition, celebrating summer with a picnic 
on our front lawn in the Boston Public Garden! Many came for an 
exciting time – sharing food, memories, and laughter. On June 6th, 
all are invited to join Rev. Kim at the Great Doors as we continue 
this tradition. The Church School will enjoy a Swan Boat ride with 
Eric DuPree, religious educator, and the parents of Church School. 
Pack a lunch and slap on some sun screen. Come for food, fun, and 
community! The Sandwich Board has all your picnic food ready 
downstairs! All are welcome!

Boston Gay Men’s Chorus Presents DIVAS for Pride
Thursday, June 10th ~ 8:00 pm, Cutler Majestic Theatre
DIVAS is a fully staged concert celebrating over 25 great divas from 
Judy Garland to Lady Gaga. All you need to know are the first 
names: Barbra, Judy, and Liza. Bette, Cher, and Madonna. Dionne, 
Aretha, and Beyoncé. The Chorus is singing the hit songs of 25 
of the biggest divas from the stage, screen, and dance club. This 
spectacular Pride Week tribute to our dreamgirls has more hits 
than Idol, more glamour than Runway, and more gay than Glee. 
The show is at the Cutler Majestic Theatre in the Theatre District, 
and will play on Thursday, June 10 at 8pm; Friday, June 11 at 8pm; 
and Sunday, June 13 at 7pm. For more information or to purchase 
tickets visit www.bgmc.org. Tickets are also available from Telecharge 
at 800-233-3123. For an earlybird discount for Thursday, June 10 
(save $7 on most tickets) - available until May 31 - call 800-233-3123 
and use the code “EARLYDIV”.

Green Sanctuary
You can find a link to the Green Sanctuary at the bottom of the 
ASC homepage with links to recipes to expand your repertoire 
of meatless meals. Also - soon to come - links to local sources for 
sustainable, humane, and fair trade vendors, plus an ongoing 
archive of our Tips to Help the Planet. We seek more favorite 
recipes from the congregation and tips of all kinds to help the 
planet. Please send both to ethicaleating@acsboston.org. Thanks!

S u n day,  Ju n e  6 t h,  2010
News from the Soul of Sunday

ADULT RELIGIOUS EDUCATION continued…

Talking Our Walk: A Discussion Group for People  
Affected by Depression
Wednesday, June 16th ~ 5:30 pm, Perkins Room
A wonderful, supportive atmosphere, facilitated by our own John 
Sacco, awaits in this open discussion group: not a substitute for 
therapy or medication, but a different kind of healing. The group 
meets the third Wednesday of the month. Please speak with John or 
Rev. Kim for more information. You are not alone!

MUSIC

Arlington Street Welcomes Church of the River
Sunday, June 13th ~ 11:00 am, Sanctuary
Next Sunday, Arlington Street Church welcomes the choir of Church 
of the River, the First Unitarian Church of Memphis, led by Music 
Director Charles Schulz. Our own Arlington Street Choir will 
combine with the choir of Church of the River in singing several 
pieces throughout the service, including Randall Thompson’s 
beautiful setting of Robert’s Frost’s “The Road Not Taken” and 
Aaron Copland’s uplifting anthem “The Walls of Zion”.

Longwood Symphony Orchestra Chamber Players
Sunday, June 20th ~ 11:00 am, in the Sanctuary 
and 4:00 pm, in the Hunnewell Chapel
Arlington Street Church welcomes back our Artists in Residence, 
the Longwood Symphony Orchestra! The Longwood Symphony 
is comprised primarily of health care professionals and all of their 
proceeds benefit medically-related nonprofits. Members of the 
orchestra will perform during the Sunday morning worship service, 
and then perform a full concert of chamber music in the afternoon. 
Join us!

Add More Music to Your Life!
The choir is open to all interested singers able to make a 
commitment to the choir’s schedule. Attendance each week is not 
mandatory, though members find that it’s difficult to function 
effectively if they miss more than a quarter of the rehearsals. We 
rehearse on Thursdays from 7:00–9:00 pm in the Clarke Room on 
the second floor of the church. If you have any questions, please 
always feel free to contact our Director of Music, Mark David 
Buckles, who is available at the front of the sanctuary following the 
service or via email at MBuckles@ASCBoston.org.
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Suggestion Box
The staff and leadership of Arlington Street 
Church welcome your ideas, comments, and 
suggestions. If you have a thought to share about 
what works well or what could be improved, please 
send a message to Comments@ASCBoston.org 
Your message will be received by the Church’s 
administrative assistant so it can find its way 
to the appropriate people. Please speak your 
“truths in love” and include your name and 
contact information so we can follow-up. Thanks! 
For emergencies, please see “Our Caring 
Community” to the right.

Inside Submission Guidelines
Please deliver all Sunday announcements before 
Tuesday at 3:00 pm by e-mail to communications@
ASCBoston.org. Announcements will not be 
accepted by telephone. Materials must be legible, 
signed, and fully composed and may be edited, as 
space is limited. Please note that we only publish 
submissions related to Arlington Street events or 
the wider Unitarian Universalist community.

Scheduling Events at  
Arlington Street Church
All issues dealing with building usage, for both 
congregational usage and rentals, must be 
coordinated by Jeffrey Bouchard, Assistant to  
the Administrator. Jeffrey is able to help you 
Monday – Friday, 8:00 am – 3:00 pm. He can be 
reached by phone at 617-536-7050 ext. *814 or  
by e-mail at JBouchard@ASCBoston.org.

Our Caring Community
In the event of a disruption or major transition 
in the life of an Arlington Street member, please 
inform the church office. Our staff and ministers 
will be in touch to lend support.

Security Note
This is an urban church. Please do not leave your 
valuables unattended!
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COVENANT RENEWAL PLEDGE FORM 
2010 thru. 2011

Name: �����������������������������������������������������������������

Address: � ��������������������������������������������������������������

City: ____________________________ State: _________  Zip:���������������������

I/We Commit A Total Of $ _________________ to Support the Work of the 
Arlington Street Church for 2010-2011.

My/Our Pledge Will Be Paid:

�  Weekly   Monthl y	  Quarterly 

 Semi-annually  One payment	  Or As Follows: � ���������������

Signature:___________________________________   Date:����������������������

Signature:___________________________________   Date: ���������������������

Phone: ________________________ Email: ����������������������������������

Contributions may be made via cash, check, or credit card. If you are paying your 
pledge with cash via the Sunday collection, be sure to clearly mark the envelope 
with your name(s) and indicate “Pledge Payment”. Checks should be made payable 
to Arlington Street Church and also please include “2011 pledge payment” on 
memo line. If you wish to use a credit card, please complete the information below:

�  Mastercard  Visa

Credit Card #: � ���������������������������������������������������������

Expiration Date: � �������������������������������������������������������

 One Time Charge	  Monthly Contribution

COVENANT RENEWAL 2010-2011
Did you do it? Did you make your annual pledge to your beloved spiritual 

community? Thank You! And if not (yet!), please fill out a Covenant Renewal 
pledge form today, and drop it into the collection plate. We are finalizing 

our FY 2011 budget, and we want to count you in! Thank You! 



CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS continued…

Arlington Street Church Corporation Meeting
Sunday, June 13th ~ 12:30 pm, Sanctuary
Agenda:
	 *I. Membership Update ������������������������������������������������������                                                     Clerk
	*II. �Election of Officers, Prudential Committee Members and 

UUUM delegates����������������������������������������������������                                                    Dan Moon
	*III. Special Election��������������������������������������������������������                                                        Rev. Kim
	*�IV. �Treasurer’s Report 2010–2011 Budget������������           Mark MacDonnell
	 V. Prudential Committee Report��������������������                   Elizabeth Lindholm
	 VI. Church Council Report�����������������������������������                                  Mark Watanabe
	VII. Discussion of Tiffany Watercolors��������������������                   Holly Hendricks 
	VIII. Social Action Committee Report��������������������������                          Peter Lowber
	 IX. Other Business 

* Indicates vote required

Slate of Candidates for 2010
1. Non-Voting Officers of the Corporation - for one year term

• Co-Moderator: Diana Miller & Samuel Gloyd 
• Treasurer: Susie Nacco
• Clerk: David McClain
• Council Chair: Paul Dakin

2. Voting Members of the Prudential Committee - for three year term
• Rob Cotta 
• Deb Pontes 
• Mark MacDonnell

3. Nominating Committee - for one year term
• Daniel Moon 
• Rob Cuddi 
• Judy Delgiacco 
• Karen Tausch

4. UU Urban Ministry - for one year term
• Ellen Payzant 
• Jon Ellertson 
• George Whitehouse

Additional Nominations may be made on the floor of the meeting if 
permission of the nominee has been obtained. Every Member shall have 
the right to present his or her name or that of any other Member to the 
Nominating Committee as a candidate for any elective office.

ADULT RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

Kundalini Yoga Class
Wednesday, June 9th ~ 6:00 pm, Hunnewell Chapel
Experience fun exercises and poses, breathing techniques, chanting, 
meditation, and deep relaxation in this unique class. Moving energy 
through your body brings positive change and growth. There will be 
a $10 charge that will go to the church.

CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS continued…

Boston Dyke March
Friday, June 11th ~ 6:00 pm, on the Boston Common
Each June, Dyke Marches take place in multiple cities around the 
world and traditionally occur the day or night before that city’s 
Gay Pride celebrations. The Dyke March’s top priority is to provide 
a dynamic and welcoming space for participants of all sexualities, 
genders, races, ages, ethnicities, sizes, economic backgrounds, and 
physical abilities. We strive to create a place where political and social 
change can be expressed and inspired. This year’s March begins at the 
Gazebo on the Boston Common and winds around the Common and 
Public Garden, ending back at the Gazebo.

Pride!
Saturday, June 12th ~ 11:00 am , Sanctuary
Calling those of all persuasions and allies to join in our annual  
pre-parade Pride service! This year marks the 40th anniversary of 
Boston Pride, and promises to be an especially joyous celebration! 
Our service will feature spectacular music and both older and 
younger voices of our community -- from pre-Stonewall to post-
gender. At 11:45, we’ll leave to march in the parade and head to  
the festival together. Please come for the fun! All in/all come out!

Save The Date: Annual meeting and Ice Cream Social
Sunday, June 13th ~ immediately following worship
The staff of Arlington Street Church sweetly invites you to an ice 
cream sundae social to thank you for your gifts of love and service! 
Post confections we will return to the sanctuary for the annual 
meeting of The Corporation.

In Memory of Emily Dunn
In memory of our beloved Emily, a trust fund has been set up in her 
name for the education of her grandchildren, Camilla & Mia. If you 
would like to contribute, please send a check (payable to Emily Dunn 
Fund) to: Arlington Street Church, 351 Boylston Street, Boston MA 02116.

Come to a Book Party! 
Celebrating the Release of Phil Gambone’s –
TRAVELS IN A GAY NATION: PORTRAITS OF LGBTQ AMERICANS
Wednesday, June 16th ~ 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm, Hunnewell Chapel
For two years, Phil traveled the length and breadth of the United 
States, talking candidly with LGBTQ people about their lives. This 
book, featuring 44 wonderful profiles, is the result.
“This collection of interviews with gay activists and artists is like 
going to dinner with people you’d love to know but don’t, and 
Phil Gambone is the perfect stand-in for the reader: impressively 
prepared, sympathetic, and smart.” -- Andrew Holleran, author of 
Grief: A Novel
Actually, you do know one of these folks quite well! Can you guess? 
Please join her to celebrate the publication of this landmark work, which 
chronicles today’s LGBTQ community.

Coming Up…
Sunday, June 6th, 2010 	

  9:30 am	 Choir Warm-Up – Sanctuary
10:00 am	 Children’s Chapel – Chapel
11:00 am	 Sunday Morning Worship – Sanctuary
12:00 pm	 Coffee Hour – Parish Hall
12:00 pm	 Path to Membership - Welcome Table / Parish Hall

Monday, June 7th, 2010 	
6:30 pm	 Membership Committee – Perkins Room

Tuesday, June 8th, 2010 	
6:00 pm	 Buddha’s Belly – Chapel
6:00 pm	 Finance Committee – Perkins Room
7:00 pm	 Arlington Street Zen Center – Chapel

Wednesday, June 9th, 2010 	
3:30 pm	 * Staff Meeting – Perkins Room
5:00 pm	 New Sanctuary Movement – Parish Hall
6:00 pm	 Kundalini Yoga – Chapel
6:00 pm	 Building & Grounds Committee – Archives Room
7:00 pm	 UU Affairs Committee – Perkins Room

Thursday, June 10th, 2010 	
7:00 pm	 Choir Rehearsal – Clarke Room

Friday, June 11th, 2010 	
5:00 pm	 Friday Night Supper Program – Parish Hall / Kitchen

Saturday, June 12th, 2010 	
11:00 am	 Gay Pride Service 	– Sanctuary

Sunday, June 13th, 2010 	
9:30 am	 Choir Warm-Up – Sanctuary
9:30 am	 Social Action Committee – Archives Room
11:00 am	 Sunday Morning Worship – Sanctuary
12:00 pm	 Coffee Hour – Parish Hall
12:00 pm	 Path to Membership - Welcome Table – Parish Hall
12:30 pm	 Corporation Meeting – Sanctuary

NOTE: �This calendar is accurate as of noon the Wednesday before 
publication and only includes events directly related to the 
congregation. For complete, up-to-date calendar listings over  
the coming months, visit www.ASCBoston.org.

* Denotes Closed Meetings

ARLINGTON
STREET CHURCH
Unitarian Universalist

We invite you to cut out this calendar and  
clip it to your refrigerator or bulletin board!


